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WILLIAM E. HILL
VICE PRESIDENT - OPERATIONS

July 24, 1986

State of New Mexico

Energy and Minerals Department
0il Conservation Division

P. O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Re: Annual Gas Well Shut-in
Pressure Test ~ Antebellum Unit #1
Section 21-T23S-R34E PM

Gentlemen:

We are in receipt of your letter of June 19, 1986 requesting the
annual gas well shut-in pressure test for our Antebellum Unit
No. 1 well. Due to the danger of the well water logging by an
extended shut-in period, and the well being produced by compres-
sion, we are requesting that you grant Century Production, Inc.

a variance for the subject shut-in pressure test.

Your favorable consideration in approving such variance will be
most appreciated. Should you require additional information,
please advise.

Very truly yours,

William E. Hill ©
Vice President - Operations
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